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30th July 2025 

Claire Kerrane TD 

Leinster House 

Kildare Street 

Dublin 2  

PQ ref 39875/25 

*To provide an update on a New Mental Health Unit, Roscommon University Hospital*

Dear Deputy Kerrane, 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  I have 

examined the matter and the following outlines the position; 

The necessary paperwork has been submitted from local services to the National Estates Department 

and has been accepted for submission and discussion at the next Capital Planning meeting. We are 

currently awaiting the outcome of same.  

I trust this information is of assistance to you, but should you have any further queries, please contact 

me. 

Yours sincerely, 

___________________________ 

Charlie Meehan 

Head of Mental Health Services 

Community Healthcare West 
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